
Town of Osborn 
Budget Meeting 

Emery L. Jordan Community Building -  
Tuesday, April 22, 2025 – 6:00p.m. 

Meeting Called to Order – 7:10 pm 
	 Immediately Following Selectboard Meeting 

Insurance – Kim gave all the new numbers based on what Mark at MMA has given her for an 
increase percentage. 

Highway plowing (Scott Beede) contract – The selectboard signed the contract.  The 
proposed budget as been updated with the increase. 

Solid Waste – Stephen Jordan, treasurer for Union River Solid Waste, provided details on the 
increase by Casella.  The proposed budget has been updated to reflect the new contract. 

	  
Removed $500.00 from the budget proposal for security camera’s, as we will try to acquire 

with a grant through MMA 

The budget proposal has been updated with actual numbers from the Assessing Agent, The 
Auditor, and the Maine LUPC. 

Warrant Articles for the fire department will remain at $25,000 for the gear fund, $10,000 
for the vehicle fund.  The article for the food pantry is increased to $1000.  

In attendance: Millie Caggiano, Dean and Kim Murphy, Tim Varney, Dave Flannery, 
Christy Jordan-Rebar, and Greg Bassett 

  
Respectfully, Submitted; __________________________________________ 

Christy Jordan-Rebar / Town Clerk


